
 

April 23, 2015 

Good Afternoon,  

I hope all is well with everyone.  First, I would like to thank all of you for your continued 
support of West Charlotte High School.  Currently, our school is preparing for required North 
Carolina exams, but to carry out this task, we will need volunteers who would be willing to spare 
at least 5 hours on June 1, 2, 3, and 4.  If you can only commit to one day—great!  If you can 
commit to two or more days---fantastic!  We need your help. 

We have received very positive responses from our volunteers in the past and we look forward to 
your continued support.   

Here’s our wish list: 

20 volunteers for June 1st 

15 volunteers for June 2nd 

10 volunteers for June 3rd and 4th 

To show our appreciation, our very own Chef Johnson will be providing breakfast each morning 
for our proctor volunteers.   

If you are able to help us, please review the attached flyer and contact Ms. Marie Simmons at 
West Charlotte High School (980-343-6060 extension 4020529).  She will take your information 
and work out a training date that is convenient for you.   Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Daisy 

Dr. Daisy R. Walker, 

Volunteer Coordinator, WCHS 

	
  

	
  



	
  

	
  


